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JOIN US FOR A VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING!

The Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT)
would like your ideas about how to make the

Gulf Freeway (I-45 South) from I-69 / US 59
(Downtown) to Beltway 8 South a safer and

more efficient road to drive and access. Your
input will help guide planning for this important
transportation improvement study.

We're having a
virtual public meeting:

TxDOT’s Houston District will hold a virtual public
meeting on the Gulf Freeway PEL Study in Harris
County. Given the unique circumstance of the
COVID-19 outbreak, along with our commitment
to protecting public health during this national
emergency, TxDOT is conducting this virtual
public hearing to avoid in-person contact.

A narrated presentation, project information and
comment opportunity will be posted on the virtual
public meeting page at

starting
at 5:30 P.M. on Thursday, July 16, 2020, and will
remain online through July 31, 2020. Comments
and questions must be received or postmarked on
or before Friday, July 31, 2020, to be a part of the
official virtual public meeting record.

The virtual public meeting will have materials in
English and Spanish. Persons who have special
communication or accommodation needs, such
as the need for an interpreter, are encouraged to
contact TxDOT's Public Information Office
(713) 802-5076. Requests should be made at
least two days before the virtual public meeting
begins. Every reasonable effort will be made to
accommodate these needs.
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We want to hear from you!
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. Submit your comments in the following ways:

* Email: hou-piowebmail@txdot.gov

* Mail: TxDOT Houston District
Director of Project Development
Texas Department of Transportation
PO. Box 1386
Houston, Texas 77251-1386

* Submit Online: On the study website

. Take our online survey on the study website from

July 16 - July 31, 2020.

. For more information:

¢ Visit our website

* Or contact Sofia Huang at sofia.huang@txdot.gov
OR Benjamin Burns at benjamin.burns@txdot.gov

; keyword search: Gulf Freeway PEL Study




